
Office of the Consumer Advocate 
PO Box 23135 
Terrace on the Square 
St. John's, NL Canada 
AlB 4J9 

October 25, 2021 

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 2140 
St. John ' s, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl B1undon, Director of 
Corporate Services / Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

RE: NL Hydro - 2022 Capital Budget Application 

Tel: 709-724-3800 
Fax: 709-754-3800 

FUlther to the above-captioned, please be advised that the Consumer Advocate will not be requesting 
an oral hearing in relation to this matter. 

However, the Consumer Advocate would ask the Board's permission to file seven (7) further 
Requests for Information to clarify some responses to the Consumer Advocate 's earlier RFIs. 

We look forward to your response. 

Yours truly, 

phen 'tzgerald 
Couns for the Consumer Advocate 

/bb 

cc Newfound land Power Inc. 
Regulatory (rcg u[atory@ncwfoundlandpower.com) 
Dominic Foley (dfo]cy@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Liam O ' Brien (lobrien@clIrtisdawc.com) 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Regulatory ruL HRegu\atOly@nlh.nl. ca) 
Shirley Walsh (shirlcywalsh@nlh.nl.ca) 
Board of Commissioners of Public Uti lities 
Jacqui Glynn (jgJynn@pub.nl.ca) 
Maureen Greene (mgrccnc@pub.nl.ca) 
PUB Official Email (ilo@pub.nl. ca) 


